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                          INTERNATIONAL  ASSOCIATION  OF  PANORAMIC  PHOTOGRAPHERS

JUNE 27, 2016 IAPP Conference Call
Attendees: Board Members: Tom Sheckels (President), Fran Gardino (Treasurer), Kay Larkin (Secretary), Ray Pfeiffer; Absent: Paul Speaker, Glenn Cope, Steve Delroy, Dave Kutz (Past President)
Call to Order 8:40pm EDT

Motion to accept Meeting Minutes for 5-9-16 made by Tom, Ray seconded, passed unanimously.

President's Report (Tom): Call-in the toll-free number is still valid, the toll number has changed to the new number. OK to continue using the toll-free. Epson pano awards, highest scoring IAPP member receives $210 in cash and other prizes. Will check with Dave Evans about how long it has been going on and a list of past winners. Email blast to membership regarding the prize and that early-bird entry ends July 10.

Treasurer's Report (Fran): Fran has experienced delays opening accounts. The state corporation form had the wrong date for Fran's term, so he can't proceed until DJohn corrects it.

Current balances:
Paypal $10,788

Liberty Bell mm $10,904

Liberty Bell checking $4,417 (outstanding check for $250 for Fran to open the new account)

Total: $26,109
Linked-in non-profit account and company page, free. Need short posts about what we do. There are two groups and a VR group. Ray is owner of the Panorama Photography group. 1400 members. Has not been too active in the past month. Should link to our new IAPP account. Want to post 1-2 times per month or it gets to be too much. Tom will send IAPP email address to Fran so he can open the account.
Camera Donation (Dave O.) absent, so no info at this time

Mini-Conference in Peyresq ((Dave  O.) absent, so no info at this time
Tom has put the mini-conference up on the website, only Dave O. has registered but he said there are five others who have told him they will be going.

Update Note: Tom contacted Dave O. on 6/29 and learned that the Mini-Conference in Peyresq has been cancelled. It may be rescheduled in the next year or two. The Camera Donation Event is still proceeding on schedule.

By-laws Update (Dave K, Paul) neither present so skipping this topic

Marketing, PPA Booth, Student Members (Ray, Glenn)

Several affiliations available most appropriate would be National. National requires the President and 30 active members and the list of members is required. $150 application fee and $300/year. Gives access to their email list and can give merit awards if they meet PPA standards. Deadline for applying for expo was in February, next one is in July. $3000 for a booth, don't have to be an affiliate to have a booth. Fran suggested that we might be able to partner with Epson or another manufacturer to have info at their booth.

Tom looked at PSA website, their conference is in September in San Antonio, 6' table and chairs is $350. Benefit of publicity on their website. Vendor application and check due by July 31. Tom will research more and see if it's worth pursuing.

Tom is hoping Glenn can help us get more student members.

Panoramic Exhibition at Springfield Gallery (DJohn) absent, so no info at this time

Fall Panoramic Journal (Dave K) absent, so no info at this time

Fall 2017 Conference (Tom) Tom talking with Doug at Panorama Images to participate in our conference and give a presentation. 

IAPP Members T-Shirts (Steve?) Ray has a vendor that creates T-shirts and could set something up. Good prices, quick turn-around, great screen-printed shirts several years ago. Ray gave a sketch and their artist created the graffic, for an extra charge.

Tom suggested asking membership for design ideas, maybe a catchy phrase and the logo. Text only would be less expensive.

Fran mentioned doing a pano on ties or scarves. Spoonflower, fashion mostly, could do one-offs, expensive. Or Shutterfly is less expensive.

Richard Fowler Foundation ideas (DJohn) absent, so no info at this time

Next Meeting (July 25)

Adjourn: 9:41pm EDT
Respectfully submitted

Kay Larkin, Secretary
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